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Moving Forward

We acknowledge the history of systemic racism and White supremacy in the United States. Statements are important, but actions are critical. How we move forward
will indicate our true intent and the sincerity of our respect and love for others. Recent events have provided this opportunity for growth, appreciating and embracing
those in the Black community and other People of Color. The Markkula Center for Applied Ethics recognizes how privilege has been used in creating unfair and unjust
systems. We can’t achieve the Common Good and Justice for all without being intentional in our actions. We understand our own limitations and need for
improvement. We join all those who have committed to solidarity and to act to improve the lives of current and future generations of the Black community.

The staff of the Markkula Center for Applied Ethics.
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